
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2020-813 
June 22, 2020 

 

 

TO:  Hector R. Gandia, Project Manager I 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc. 

SE 6th Terrace 

 

 

Pursuant to your memorandum dated June 9, 2020, Engineering Memorandum No. 20-38, I have 

prepared and attached the following form of Resolution: 

 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF 

POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 

AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE 

AN AGREEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL/CONSULTING 

SERVICES BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND 

KIMLEY-HORN & ASSOCIATES, INC. FOR DESIGN AND 

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE SE 6TH TERRACE BRIDGE 

REPLACEMENT; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 

 

/jrm 
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Attachment 
 


